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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY D.J. WARR OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 8th APRIL 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 15th APRIL 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 
“Further to his response to Written Question 27/2024, in which he advised that the report on Jersey’s 

housing market by the Fiscal Policy Panel was expected to be published by the end of March 2024, will the 

Chief Minister advise why the report has not been published and when the report will be issued?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The report was published on Friday 12th April. Whilst this is slightly later than hoped, it is an independent 

report of the Fiscal Policy Panel and as such, Ministers did not want to unduly influence the delivery of 

their work. 

 

 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2024/wq.27-2024.pdf

